

Together Students Achieve

Principal: Mr P Willerton

2 September 2025

Year 13 2025-2026 Induction Day – Thursday 4 September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer and student

I hope that you have had a well-rested and enjoyable summer holiday and are looking forward to returning to the academy on Thursday 4th September.

We would like students to arrive at 9.00am ready for an assembly delivered by Miss Alkarafi in the Sixth Form Centre. At the assembly, students will receive their updated timetables, have their photographs taken for their ID badges, and meet with their Academic Mentors. Lessons will begin for all students from Period 2 onwards and will follow their new timetables for the remainder of the week.

Year 13 is an exciting but challenging year for students, and we want to ensure that they are fully prepared for the year ahead. To begin this process, students will receive their Year 13 'Mock' results Period 1 on Monday 8 September. These predictions have been generated from the students' performance in the end of year mock exams, which were completed in Year 12. Based on this performance, teachers have predicted a grade which students are expected to achieve if they continue to work in the same way in which they were in Year 12. Students will also receive important information regarding their predicted UCAS points which will help inform UCAS applications.

Please do not hesitate to contact me or a member of the Sixth Form team if you have any queries.

Yours faithfully

Ms L. Gobin

Vice Principal – Quality of Education







